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Eggs, exams and extra enrichments!

It’s been a busy and exciting start to the
Summer term at West Grantham,
despite it being bank holiday season, as
we’ve entered one of the most
important parts of the academic year.
Year 10 students have now completed
their mock exams—well done to them
for their focus and determination.
Meanwhile, Year 11s have officially
begun their exam period, and we’d like
to take a moment to wish them all the
very best. The hard work will soon feel
worth it and start paying off - we’re all
behind you!
This week, students also marked VE
Day with a two-minute silence. It was a
moment of reflection and respect,
observed maturely by all. It’s always
powerful to see our school community
come together in this way.
In lighter news, a group of students
enjoyed a well-earned Easter Egg Hunt
reward, having collected an impressive
number of positive points this term. 
The sunshine made it an even sweeter
treat—both literally and metaphorically! 

Clubs continue to thrive, and due to
huge demand, we’re excited to
announce a brand-new boys’ football
enrichment, and also seen a huge
increase in turnout for after school
football clubs! We’re sure the weather
has nothing to do with the rising
numbers… Science Club also took
advantage of the sunshine, heading
outside to explore aerodynamics with
paper aeroplanes—some flew, some
fluttered, and a few crash-landed
spectacularly, but all in the name of
science!
Finally, a huge thank you to all the
families who came to Year 7 Parents’
Evening. It was wonderful to see such
strong support and engagement, and we
look forward to building even stronger
links between home and school as the
year continues.
As ever, there's plenty going on at
WGSA, and we’re proud of the
positivity and progress across all year
groups. Here's to another successful
term ahead!
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A word from...

Cole, Y11
Hi, I’m Cole., and I’m in Year 11.
Right now, it’s all about revision and
getting ready for the real exams. It’s
definitely stressful at times, but I’ve
found that having a proper plan
helps a lot. I try to revise in short
chunks and take breaks so I don’t
burn out. I also switch between
subjects to keep things interesting,
and doing past papers really helps
me see where I’m going wrong.
Flashcards and revision videos have
been useful too, especially for the
stuff that doesn’t stick right away.

If I had any advice for the younger
years, it would be to take your
mocks seriously – they really do
help. Also, start revising earlier than
you think you need to. It feels weird
at first, but you’ll thank yourself later
when things start to make more
sense. And don’t be afraid to ask for
help – teachers actually want you to
do well! Try to stay off your phone
while you’re working, and don’t
compare yourself too much to
other people. Everyone revises
differently – just find what works for
you and stick to it. The main thing is
to stay positive and keep going, even
if it feels like a lot. 
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